
Branch Capacity for Websites
This release includes enhancements to our new branch and area capacity tools.
This release will be available to all associations on Wednesday, May 27th.

 

Branch and Area Capacity Enhancements

In order to assist associations in reopening efforts, Team Daxko has added several
new tools for staff and members:

Branch Capacity for Websites
Rapid Check-In from Search
System Credit Notification
Updates to Branch Data in Custom Reports
Updates to Facility Usage Data in Custom Reports

To learn more about this feature and how to get started, check out this week’s
User Guide. 

 

Questions, concerns, or feedback? Email support@daxko.com.

https://help.daxko.com/branch-capacity-for-websites/
https://daxkomail.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/RELEASES/EbjbEDB6J29bvgOf-6ul8uIBOvRKo8zk8ztEGHEWLf9iAQ?e=nnSwto
mailto:support@daxko.com

